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TO:		New neighbor Welcoming Committee Members

FROM:		Committee Chair

DATE:		December 15, 2015

SUBJECT:	Meeting and Refreshment Schedule

Thank you for volunteering to be on the New Neighbor Welcoming Committee. Enclosed please find the meeting and refreshment schedule for the next six months. See you in January!



